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Reminder: Need Shipping or Pick-
up Information
We recently received your SEVIS record from
your previous institution and created your new
SEVIS document.

Please let us know if you’d like to have it
shipped to you (requires a shipping payment) or
if you’d like to pick it up from our office in
Bloomington. Click the appropriate link below.

Ship my document »

Pick up from OIS »

We will hold your documents until you complete
one of the forms above.

 

  

  

http://ois.iu.edu/
https://istart.iu.edu/istart/controllers/admission/AdmissionEngine.cfm?serviceid=EFormShippingInformation1ServiceProvider
https://istart.iu.edu/istart/controllers/admission/AdmissionEngine.cfm?serviceid=EFormPickUpRequest2ServiceProvider


 

Office of International Services 
Poplars 221, 400 E. Seventh Street 

Bloomington, IN 47405

 

https://www.facebook.com/iu.ois
http://twitter.com/iu_ois
http://instagram.com/iu_ois
http://ois.iu.edu/

